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Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 7th December 

2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Wednesday 7th December is Christmas lunch for the children. Could you please 

complete the slip below and return to school by Thursday 1st December indicating 

what your child would like. 

 

Please pay for the Christmas meal via Parent Pay - £2.34. If you are Free School 

Meals/Universal Free School Meals, you won’t need to pay but you will still need to 

book via Parent Pay or return the slip below. 

 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept any slips after 

Thursday 1st December as the food order will need to be 

placed. 
 

Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Sugars 

Headteacher 

 

 

Please return the slip the main office by Thursday 1st December. 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________________   Class: _________ 

 

Please tick the box against your child’s chosen meal. 

 

        Roast turkey with mini sausages  

 

        Quorn roast  

 

        Vegetable and Cranberry Slice 
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